
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

MHA FISCAL YEAR-END CLAIMS PAYMENT SCHEDULE 

 
JUNE 14, 2013 

 
 
The Maryland Mental Hygiene Administration (MHA) has requested that 

ValueOptions Maryland update the claims payment run to accommodate MHA fiscal 

year-end processing. 

 

ValueOptions Maryland will process the regular check run scheduled for Tuesday, 

June 25, 2013 and then process a second check run on Friday, June 28, 2013 to close 

out the fiscal year-end. 

 

There will be no check run on Tuesday, July 2, 1013.  The next check run will be 

the regular check run of Tuesday, July 9, 2013. 


